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Appeal of Nikolai Alenov to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1756 UNIVERSITY AVENUE WEST.

Ref #13708 Number 3. Back steps.  Back steps are only used by me and not a public entrance.  Would make
it difficult to unload my supplies and shovel snow.  It has a hand railing and is under 30 inches at the top of the
steps.

April 23, 2013

Kris Skow-Fiske

WHEREAS, in the matter of Nikolai Alenov to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1756 UNIVERSITY
AVENUE WEST, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City
staff and the appellant;

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant the appeal for the next two
years to continue current use without installing a guardrail.  If there is a change in ownership or a change of
use, the guardrail will need to be installed; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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